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To:   
Community and Public Sector Union 
Health Services Union 
 
 

Proposed Changes to Food Services infrastructure 
   

I write in accordance with consultation provisions outlined in G1 of the ACTPS 
Enterprise Agreements in relation to the upcoming infrastructure works to allow the 
completion of the link tunnel between Buildings 1 and 5 on the Canberra Hospital 
Campus, as part of the Canberra Hospital Expansion project.  

The proposed arrangements are outlined in the attached consultation paper.  

Consultation for these arrangements opens today (10 May 2023) and closes 5.00pm 
24 May 2023.  

To provide your feedback: 

1. Read through the consultation paper. 

2. Provide your feedback through the following options: 

o Sending an email to CHS.CHEunionforums@act.gov.au.   

or 

o Via the Feedback Box provided in the Food Services staff room. 

Your feedback will be treated in confidence. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Colm Mooney 
Executive Group Manager 
Infrastructure and Health Support Services 
10 May 2023 
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